
Food Service Report – July 2013 

 

 As of July 10, 2013 we have brought in $57,282.82 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent $29,399.80 

showing a $27,883.02 profit in Ala Carte sales at this time.   

 For June, we served a total of 81,383 breakfast meals and a total 1,689 lunch meals during our 

Summer Feeding program.  We averaged 69 breakfast meals served per day and averaged 84 

lunches being served per day. 

 Summer workshops were attended for annual training. 

 

 

 


